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To support its commitment in providing and maintaining high
standards of safety and health in the workplace, the School of
Medicine has recently organised its first Basic Occupational Safety
and Health (OSH) Workshop for the SPU support staff on 3 to 4 May
2011. This two-day workshop was organised by OSH committee at
Media & Educational Technology Unit.

This workshop was facilitated by AP Dr Shamsul Bahari Samsudin,
deputy chairman of OSH committee of SPU. The main objectives of
this workshop were to understand the occupational safety and health
policies and legislation, to raise awareness of risks in the workplace
and also the ways to safeguard the safety and health of the faculty

members.

Following the presentation on the Emergency Response Plan and
Safety and Health at Workplace, the participants were divided into
several groups to discuss the safety manuals for various safety

issues.






